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Dear Friends,
	 I am delighted to announce that our Congregation, the Daughters of Divine Charity, is 
celebrating the 150th Jubilee of our founding by Mother Franziska Lechner in 1868. It is with great 
joy that I send to you, our faithful friends, the information on how you can join us for our upcoming 
celebration. This is a special time of joy, thanksgiving and deep gratitude to God for the many 
graces and blessings that we have all received. Our dedicated Sisters through their ministries have 
made the LOVE of the invisible God visible within the United States and throughout the world. We 
will continue our legacy and the dreams of our foundress “to do good, to give joy, to make happy and 
lead others to heaven” because of your support and prayers.
	 This Jubilee year of Thanksgiving began last October and concluded with an international 
celebration at our Motherhouse in Vienna, Austria in June. Each Province is also celebrating this 
historic event individually. We, Holy Family Province, will close the year this November. We invite 
you to join us for a Mass of Thanksgiving with celebrant Timothy Cardinal Dolan in Staten Is-
land.	
	 On this momentous occasion, please consider joining the Sisters of Holy Family Province. 
We realize that many of you will not be able to attend but hope that you will join us in prayer and 
thanksgiving on November 7, 2018 regardless of where you are. A special 150th Commemorative Book 
for this occasion is being planned. This remembrance gives you the opportunity to reflect and share 
your thoughts of gratitude or a special message to the Sisters. 
	 The details regarding this event and how to participate are included in the following pages. 
If you have any questions or need assistance please do not hesitate to reach out to our Development 
Director, Elizabeth Cotter, at fdcdevelopment@gmail.com.
	 This remembrance and celebration of Thanksgiving gives us the opportunity to gather as a 
community of faith to reflect and give thanks to Almighty God especially for all of YOU who are 
among our most treasured blessings. God bless and I hope to see you in the fall.

Love and Prayers,
Sister Mary Coffelt, FDC
Provincial Superior

P.S. November 2018 marks the end of one Jubilee Year of Thanksgiving and 
the beginning of another year of gratitude. Holy Family Province 
announces the 100th Anniversary of St. Joseph Hill Academy. We look 
forward to celebrating this educational milestone on October 19, 2019.
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Dear Friend, 

At this special time for the Congregation of the Daughters of Divine     Charity, I am hum-
bled to be called by God to serve as the Provincial of Holy Family Province. It gives me great 
pleasure to send you, the faithful friends of the Sisters, the      information on how you can join us 
in our celebration of thanksgiving. In our long history, the lives of both the Sisters and those they 
have touched have received many graces and                blessings.  The 150th Jubilee gives all of us 
time to thank our dear Lord for the gifts he has          bestowed on our Congregation. 

While our Sisters have celebrated this jubilee year together in both Rome and Vienna, each 
province has celebrated this occasion in its own way too. This November is our turn.  We will 
come together to celebrate the Eucharist with celebrant Timothy Cardinal Dolan in Staten Island, 
New York.  

Please consider joining the Sisters of the Holy Family Province on this momentous             
occasion. With our Province extending from sea to sea, we know that not all of you will be able to 
physically attend.  We do hope that you will join us in prayer and thanksgiving on November 7, 
2018 regardless of where you are.  Also, if you wish to share a special message of gratitude, you 
may include it in the 150th Jubilee Commemorative Book. 

All the information regarding the day of the event and how to participate is on the             
following pages. If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to our Event Committee through our Development Director, Elizabeth Cotter at                               
FDCdevelopment@gmail.com. 

 As we gather to thank God for His many blessings, please 
know that YOU are considered one of our most treasured          
blessings! 
 
Yours in Prayer, 
 

 

Sister Mary Coffelt, F.D.C 
Provincial Superior 
 

P.S. Our Sisters have so much to celebrate! While November 2018 
marks the end of our Congregation wide year of Thanksgiving, 
Holy Family Province has another milestone to recognize. Our 
school, St. Joseph Hill Academy, will be recognizing its 100th      
Anniversary on October 19, 2019.    



For questions, please contact Elizabeth Cotter at FDCdevelopment@gmail.com or (718) 720 - 7365 ext 311.  
Holy Family Province • 850 Hylan Boulevard • Staten Island, NY 10305

150th Jubilee Mass of Thanksgiving & Awards Dinner
Wednesday, November 7, 2018 ∙ 6:00 PM - 10:00 PM 

Hilton Garden Inn ∙ 1100 South Ave., Staten Island, NY 10314

Daughters of Divine Charity
Making God’s Love Visible Since 1868

Sponsorships
Jubilee Sponsor $500
Includes Full Page and Sponsor Signage.

Benefactor Sponsor $1,250
Includes Jubilee Sponsor and Full Table.

Commemorative Pages
“Friend” Listing (30 Characters) $25
Quarter Page (100 Characters) $50

Please submit your message on a separate sheet and return with this form.

Half Page (250 Characters) $100
Full Page (500 Characters) $250

Tickets
Single $150
Couple $250
Regretfully, I am unable to attend.  I would like to make a generous donation of $ 

Half Table (6 Seats) $700
Full Table (10 Seats) $1,000

SUBMIT PAYMENT:
ONLINE: Enter credit card payment at: daughtersofdivinecharity.org/150th-jubilee-2/

        CHECK: Make checks payable to Daughters of Divine Charity
        CREDIT CARD:
        CARD NUMBER: _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _   EXP _ _ - _ _   CODE _ _ _

Mastercard Visa AMEX Amount $ _______________

RSVP by October 17, 2018
Mail this completed form to: 

Daughters of Divine Charity, Jubilee Committee 850 Hylan Blvd., SI, NY 10305

If you are unable to attend, you may transfer your tickets to the Sisters.

Making God’s Love Visible 
1868 - 2018

Honoring
New York City Police Department Precinct 122

Fire Department of New York Engine 161 and Ladder 81 
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2012
In January of 2012 the 

General Superior, Sr. 
Lucyna, saw the 

culmination of unifying the 
North American Provinces. 

Taking into consideration 
the names of the former 

Provinces; St. Joseph, St. 
Mary and Holy Trinity; the 
new Holy Family Province 

was established with 
missions throughout the 

United States.

Present

The Daughters of Divine 
Charity celebrated their 
150th Jubilee in Vienna. 
In the United States, 
friends, supporters and 
partners are invited to 
join us in honoring our 
Congregation.

The Congregation 
of the Daughters 
of Divine Charity 
was founded by 
Mother Franziska 
Lechner in 1868, in 
Vienna, Austria.

1868

1919
It was in 1919 
that the 
Daughters of 
Divine 
Charity 
purchased 
the 
Knauth 
property on 
Staten Island.
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